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�x Amend the charter school’s organizational chart to 
reflect significant changes; and 
 

�x Amend the charter school’s schedule to reflect 
significant changes. The school year will include an 
early dismissal at 1:00 pm each Friday for teacher 
professional development.  Free after-care on Fridays 
would be provided for families that need it.  

 
A determination regarding these revisions has not yet been 
made and is currently under review by the New York State 
Education Department. They are all proposed to commence 
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All documentation listed above must be submitted to charterschools@nysed.gov. The subject line of the e-mail 
should read “[Name of Charter School] Public Hearing.” 
 
In addition, as stated above, the Board of Regents welcomes all public comments on the proposed application, 
including those related to the programmatic and fiscal impact of the proposed application on other public and 
nonpublic schools in the area. Comments can be submitted during the public hearing or can be submitted to 
charterschools@nysed.gov with a subject line of “School District Response to [Name of Charter School] Application.” 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please contact the Charter School Office 

at charterschools@nysed.gov or (518) 474-1762.  
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